Governing Council Information

All parents are invited to join our Governing Council. Meetings are held twice a term. We share information about what the children have been doing at the kindergarten, learning programs and new developments. Financial reports are shared including details of the allocation of funds for special projects. Many decisions are made including the setting of fees, policy and maintaining the facilities.

If you can spare some time to attend meetings or would like to be involved in decision making and policy development, please see one of the staff. All of our policies are in the Policy Folder on the Parent Information Table.

Parent Helpers

At Magill Kindergarten we welcome your contribution and encourage you to be actively involved in your child's learning.

If you have some spare time you would like to spend at the kindergarten please do not hesitate to do so. You may like to share some of your special talents with the children (art, craft, sewing, musical, cooking), prepare materials, cover books, play a board game with a small group of children, or read a story to a small group. Let us know if you would like to be a regular helper and we will go through the process of application, induction, volunteer agreement and screening with you. Please see our volunteers' folder on the big white cupboard, or access the Department for Education's volunteers' webpage for further information.